



February 23, 2024

City of Mackinac Island Mayor Doud Mackinac Island City Council Members Danielle Leach, City Clerk PO Box 455 Mackinac Island, MI 49757

Re: Bike re- determination

Dear Mayor Doud and City Council Members:

I received a letter stating that the bike re-determination hearing will be held on March 6, 2024.

This letter is to request that Harbor View Inn retains our current 35 Bike Licenses. At this time, we are not requesting any additional licenses.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Michelle Dean

General Manager – Agent for

Harbour View Inn, LLC

Michelle &